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13 14 
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29 30      

Twirler Dinner @   
The Lodge Restaurant  

5:00—open to all 

 Grape Stompers   
Pumpkins & Turkeys 

Rounds @ 7:00 – Rey Garza 
Squares 7:30—Mike Haworth 
Temecula Comm. Rec. Center 

30875 Rancho Vista Rd   
Temecula 

2015 

SCATTER VISITATION 

WHIRLAWAYS 
Chocaholic Dance 

The Barn Ñ 1950 Sycamore Dr  
San Marcos  

Squares 8:00 John Marus 

5:30 dinner @  Sports Stop 
 ɂ%ÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ 7ÅÌÃÏÍÅɂ 

Board Meeting  7pm 
Magnolia Room @  

CL Golf Club 

Rod Shuping Calling 
Neil Booth Cueing 
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7ÏÕÎÄÅÄ 7ÁÒÒÉÏÒ 0ÒÏÊÅÃÔ 
&ÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒ ÁÔ ÔÈÉÓ ÄÁÎÃÅ 

OFFICIAL VISITATION 
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15950 Van Buren Blvd   
Riverside  

Rounds 7:00  Squares 8:00 
Buddy Weaver Calling 

Howard Delcambre Cueing 
**Club Outfits Please** 

Workshop 6:15ð7:00 

CLASS 7:00ð9:00 
Bay View Room The Lodge 

 

Workshop 6:15ð7:00 

CLASS 7:00ð9:00 
Bay View Room at The Lodge 

WORKSHOP & CLASS 

ARE DARK 

Workshop 6:15ð7:00 

CLASS 7:00ð9:00 
Bay View Room The Lodge 

Twirler½s  
Dance 

19th Annual RIVCO Dance Fest iva l 

RIVCO Dance Fest iva l 

"ÅÇÉÎÎÅÒ 7ÁÌÔÚ #ÌÁÓÓ 
×ÉÔÈ (Ï×ÁÒÄ $ÅÌÃÁÍÂÒÅ 
#Ï×ÔÏ×Î $ÁÎÃÅ #ÅÎÔÅÒ 

τȡππɂυȡρυ 

http://rivcosquaredance.com/meet-the-callers/
http://rivcosquaredance.com/meet-the-callers/


OUT VISITING: There were lots of 

opportunities for the Twirlers to go visiting in 
October. As part of their usual monthly 

dances, two area Clubs had anniversaries. On October 
4th, Twirlers Bob & Carole Stoops, Dale Houser, Cliff 
Wallace, Lisa Evans, Joy & Jerry Samaras and Andy & 
Lorie Abeles attended the Whirlaways 46th Anniversary 
Dance.  Twirlers who had never danced to Mike Sikorsky 
were awed by his antics while calling.  

 Then on Friday, October 16th, Bill & Jackie Brown, Dale 
Houser, Muriel Greenwood, Randy & Sue Gibson, Lisa 
Evans, Cliff Wallace, Fred & Lisa Bates, and Emmy Bell 
traveled to Yucaipa to help the Calico Quail’s celebrate 
their Anniversary. 

On October 23rd,  Bob & Carole Stoops, Fred & Lisa Evans, 
Emmy Bell, Muriel Greenwood. Susie King, Andy & Lorie 
Abeles, Linda Bezzina, Alex Hernandez and Jackie & Bill 
Brown attended the Riverside Single Swingers’ annual 
USO Benefit Dance.  Not only were there Square and 
Round dancing but dancers in attendance were served a 
complete Thanksgiving dinner with ham, turkey and all 
the trimmings. 

Andy & Lorie Abeles, Alex Hernandez  were at the CCHA 
Black Light dance on Halloween night for their 5th Friday 
dance. 

Several of our Club members were seen at the Annual 
Breast Cancer Benefit Dance on October 18th.  As usual, it 
was a very successful dance and everyone had a great 
time. 

  

NOVEMBER NOVEMBER NOVEMBER 
VISITATIONSVISITATIONSVISITATIONS    

   

SCATTER VISITATION  
Friday, November 13  

    Whirlaways  

Chocaholics  Dance 
The Barn 

1950 Sycamore Dr Ñ San Marcos  

**NO ROUNDS THIS DANCE** 

Squares 8:00 John Marus  
 
 

OFFICIAL VISITATION  

Friday, November 20th   
Cowtown Singles  

24TH Anniversary Dance 
Cowtown Dance Center 

15950 Van Buren Blvd Ñ Riverside  

Rounds 7:00  Squares 8:00 

Buddy Weaver Calling 
Howard Delcambre Cueing 
**Club outfits please** 

  

 
  

 
 

I9[[h ŀƴŘ Dhh5.¸9 Sadly, in November, we will be saying 
goodbye to Cliff Wallace as he leaves California for his long 
anticipated move to Houston, Texas to be near his son.  Cliff 
says he won’t be changing his phone number or email 
address and hopes to keep in touch with all of us.  We will 
really miss Cliff and wish him lots of luck in his new home. 
 
Winter must be on its way because our Canadian friend, 
Paul Boucher, has migrated south to the warmer climes of 
Southern California and is back dancing with us again.  
Welcome Paul!  It’s great to see you in a square again. 
 
We were saddened to hear that Lisa Evans’ mother passed 
away last month. Lisa would like to thank everyone for 
being so friendly and making her mother feel so welcome 
whenever she came to our dances and workshops.  We will 
miss having her there. 
  

 

Say a prayer for our friends that have not been well lately, 
give them a call, send a card or email to let them know you 
care. 
  
If you know of a club member that needs some Sunshine 
spread their way, please contact Earlean Wagner at 951-

679-1732 or ÅÍ×ÁÇÎÅÒυφΆÖÅÒÉÚÏÎȢÎÅÔ  
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  Joe Henderson’s name was drawn 
at our October dance.  He did not 

win so there is now $20 in the pot.  Increase 
your chances to win—go on a visitationȢ  
2ÅÍÅÍÂÅÒȟ ÔÏ ×ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÖÉÓÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÐÏÔ ÙÏÕ ÍÕÓÔ 
ÈÁÖÅ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÅÄ ÁÔ ÌÅÁÓÔ ÏÎÅ ÖÉÓÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÈÅ 
ÐÒÅÖÉÏÕÓ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÂÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÎÃÅ ×ÈÅÎ ÔÈÅ 
ÄÒÁ×ÉÎÇ ÉÓ ÈÅÌÄȢ  4ÈÅ ÍÏÒÅ ÖÉÓÉÔÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÙÏÕ 
ÁÔÔÅÎÄȟ ÔÈÅ ÂÅÔÔÅÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÁÎÃÅÓ ÏÆ ×ÉÎÎÉÎÇȦ 

 

BOARD POSITION FILLED--We are 
thrilled to announce that Susie 
King has volunteered to fill the 
Publicity Director’s position on 

the Twirler Board.  It is the Publicity Director’s job 
to make sure that the local community hears 
about our activities and to publicize our class and 
dances to the Southern California square dance 
community.   

Thank you Susie!! 



Birthday wishes go to our 
members celebrating their 
birthday in November! 
 

Andy Youngð7th 

Sandy Smithð13th 

Karin Sanchez ï15th 

Deedee Wardenð22nd 

Lorie Abelesð24th 

Marie Schmidtð24th 

Bill & Bob Doneð25th  

Emmy Bellð29th 

Ron Morrisð30th  
  

 
 
 

BIRTHDAY COUPON 
  

A Birthday Treat for YOU!  Use it at any 
one Wednesday Workshop during your 

birthday month.  Simply cut out the 
coupon and fill in your name below, 
present it to the treasurer when you 
arrive and youñre paid for the night! 

  
__________________________________ 

(Canyon Lake Twirler Club Member) 
  

IS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY 
DURING THE MONTH OF 

NOVEMBER 2015 

  

CLUB T-SHIRTS 

Have you noticed those neat Twirler t-shirts that 
some of our dancers have been sporting?  It’s not 
too late to get one.  All you need is a shirt and 
$21.60.  See Dale for details.  

 

CHARITY FUNDRAISER—Each 

November, the Twirlers have had a 
project or held a fundraiser to benefit 
our country’s service men.  This year, we will 
once again be holding a fundraiser at our 
November dance to benefit the Wounded 
Warrior Project. The goal of this organization is  
“to raise awareness and enlist the public's aid for 
the needs of severely injured service members, to 
help severely injured service members aid and 
assist each other, and to provide unique, direct 
programs and services to meet the needs of any 
service member, who incurred a physical or 
mental injury, illness, or wound, co-incident to 
their military service on or after September 11, 
2001 and their families.”   

Anita has been working overtime to collect things 
and assembled some gift baskets that you might 
want for yourself or for holiday gift giving.  When 
you get to the dance, be sure to check out the 
items for the raffle and buy some tickets to try 
and win your favorites.  Or, if you’d prefer, Dale 
has a jar available for cash donations.  
Remember, all money collected will be donated 
to the Wounded Warrior Project. 

NEED HELPERS—Anita would like one or two 
helpers to assist with the fundraiser at our 
November dance.  Helpers would sell tickets and 
assist with the raffle during the dance.  Please see 
Anita or Jackie if you would like to help. 

 

FROM THE PRESIDENTS  
&!#43ȟ &)'52%3 Ǫ Αυ &/2 &//$ !4 /52 
$!.#%3 -- 7Å ÄÏÎȭÔ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÒÅÖÉÓÉÔ ÔÈÉÓ ÁÇÁÉÎȟ 
ÂÕÔ ×ÅȭÒÅ ÈÅÁÒÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÉÎÇ ÃÏÍÐÌÁÉÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÇÒÕÍÂÌÉÎÇ ÆÒÏÍ ÏÕÒ #ÌÕÂ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÁÓËÅÄ 
ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ Á Αυ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒ ÆÏÏÄ ÔÏ ÓÅÒÖÅ ÏÕÒ ÇÕÅÓÔÓ ÁÎÄ 
#ÌÕÂ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÁÔ ÏÕÒ ÍÏÎÔÈÌÙ ÄÁÎÃÅÓȢ  (ÅÒÅ ÁÒÅ ÔÈÅ 
ÆÁÃÔÓ ÁÎÄ ПÉÇÕÒÅÓȡ 

¶ )ÎÃÏÍÅ ÁÔ ÄÁÎÃÅÓ ÃÏÍÅÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÐÁÉÄ ÁÄÍÉÓÓÉÏÎÓȟ 
ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÆÏÒ ÆÏÏÄ ÁÎÄ ÏÕÒ ÓÈÁÒÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÄÒÁ×ÉÎÇȢ 

¶ %ØÐÅÎÄÉÔÕÒÅÓ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÅ ÐÁÙÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÁÌÌÅÒ ɉυπϷ ÏÒ 
ÍÏÒÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÁÄÍÉÓÓÉÏÎÓɊȟ ÔÈÅ ÃÕÅÒ ɉΑρππ ϹɊ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 
,ÏÄÇÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÏÄ ɉÁÖÅÒÁÇÅÓ Αρυπ - ΑρχυɊȢ 

¶ )Æ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÌÕÃËÙȟ ×Å ÂÒÅÁË ÅÖÅÎ ÏÒ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÌÉÔÔÌÅ ÌÅÆÔ 
ÏÖÅÒȠ ÌÁÓÔ ÍÏÎÔÈ ×Å ÌÏÓÔ ΑφȢυχȢ 

¶ )Æ ×Å ÄÉÄÎȭÔ ÂÕÙ ÆÏÏÄ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÄÇÅȟ ×Å ×ÏÕÌÄ ÂÅ 
ÃÈÁÒÇÅÄ Αςυπ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÆÏÒ ÕÓÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÄÇÅ ÆÏÒ 
ÏÕÒ ÄÁÎÃÅȢ  )Æ ÙÏÕ ÌÏÏË ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÎÕÍÂÅÒÓȟ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ 
ÓÅÅ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ×ÏÕÌÄ ÂÅ ÌÏÓÉÎÇ ÁÒÏÕÎÄ Αρππ ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ Á 
ÍÏÎÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ #ÌÕÂ ÃÏÕÌÄ ÎÏÔ ÁÆÆÏÒÄ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÔÈÁÔ ÆÏÒ 
ÁÎÙ ÌÅÎÇÔÈ ÏÆ ÔÉÍÅ ×ÉÔÈÏÕÔ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÂÒÏËÅȢ   

¶ 4Ï ÃÏÍÐÅÎÓÁÔÅȟ ×Å ×ÏÕÌÄ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÒÁÉÓÅ ÏÕÒ 
ÁÄÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÁÔ ÌÅÁÓÔ ΑωȢππȢ  9ÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄÎȭÔ ÂÅ 
ÈÁÐÐÙȢ  .ÅÉÔÈÅÒ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÔÈÅ ÖÉÓÉÔÉÎÇ ÄÁÎÃÅÒÓȢ 

¶ "ÅÆÏÒÅ ×Å ÂÏÕÇÈÔ ÆÏÏÄ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÄÇÅȟ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ 
×ÁÓ ÁÓËÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÒÉÎÇ ÆÏÏÄ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÎÃÅÓ ÔÏ ÓÅÒÖÅ ÏÕÒ 
ÇÕÅÓÔÓȢ  (Ï× ÍÕÃÈ ÄÉÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÃÏÓÔ ÙÏÕ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÎÔÈȩ  
)Ô ×ÏÕÌÄ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÄÉÆПÉÃÕÌÔ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÏÒ ÂÕÙ 
ÓÏÍÅÔÈÉÎÇ  ÔÏ ÂÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÁÔ ÃÏÓÔ ÌÅÓÓ ÔÈÁÎ ΑυȢ 

)Æ ÙÏÕ ÏÂÊÅÃÔ ÔÏ ÐÁÙÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ Αυȟ ÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ Á "ÏÁÒÄ 
ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÖÏÉÃÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÏÍÐÌÁÉÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÏÆÆÅÒ 
ÁÌÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÖÅÓȢ  7ÅȭÄ ÌÏÖÅ ÔÏ ÈÅÁÒ ÆÒÏÍ ÙÏÕȢ 4ÈÅ "ÏÁÒÄ 
ÍÅÅÔÓ ÔÈÅ σÒÄ -ÏÎÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÄÏ×ÎÓÔÁÉÒÓ ÉÎ 
ÔÈÅ 'ÏÌÆ #ÏÕÒÓÅ #ÌÕÂÈÏÕÓÅ ɉÏÕÔÓÉÄÅ ÔÈÅ ÇÁÔÅÓɊ ÁÔ χȡππ 
ÐȢÍȢ %ÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÉÓ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÄÏÎȭÔ 
ÃÏÍÐÌÁÉÎ ÔÏ $ÁÌÅ ÏÒ 2ÏÓÁÌÉÅɂÔÈÅÙȭÒÅ ÊÕÓÔ ÄÏÉÎÇ ÔÈÅÉÒ 
ÊÏÂÓ ÓÏ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ 4×ÉÒÌÅÒÓ ÃÁÎ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÔÏ ÁÆÆÏÒÄ ÔÏ ÈÏÌÄ 
ÄÁÎÃÅÓ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÌÏÃÁÔÉÏÎȢ 

                                                                       Jackie, Bill, Sue & Randy 



ROSTERS UPDATES:  Everyone should have received their copy of the 2015 
– 2016 Club Roster either in person or by mail.  If you didn’t receive yours, 
let Jackie know—don’t wait until next year to tell a Board member that you 
didn’t get yours.  If you want a copy of the roster for your computer, e-mail 
Lorie Abeles (aloriekat55@gmail.com) and she will e-mail it to you.  During 

the year, check the Newsletter for roster updates. 

Please make the following changes to your roster:   

ADDITIONS: 

SaraLee Paull  Phone: (951) 970-5211    saraleepaull@verizon.net 

Mailing address:  29895 Peppercorn Circle, Menifee 92584 

Margery Lia Phone: (951) 282-8882 

A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who helped make our class dance on 

October 24th  such a great party.  To Vic, Fred & Lisa who organized it; 
to Ron, Al & Carol Pitchard, Carole Stoops, Anita, Dale  and everyone 
who helped set up, decorate and brought goodies; to Vic, Shauna & 
Bob who did a great job calling and to all the Club Angels who came 

out and helped, we couldn’t have done it without you.  You’re AWESOME! 

 

TRICK OR TREAT--  Our October 28th workshop and class had a 
Halloween theme.  There were Halloween decorations to set the mood 
and some dancers came in costume.  Diane Sandberg was awarded 1st 
place for her Mountain man costume, Earlean Wagner came in 2nd as a 

bag of M ‘n’ M’s and Fred Bates as a Wizard was awarded 3rd place.  In the carved 
pumpkin contest, Earlean Wagner’s pumpkins were the winners in the cutest and 
goriest categories and Jackie Brown’s pumpkin was the winner in the smallest jack
-o-lantern category. 

 

EYE GLASSES COLLECTION—We are still collecting any old, no 
longer needed prescription sunglasses and regular glasses that you 
or your family or friends might have.  You can bring them to a 

workshop, the November dance or give them to a Board member.  We will be 
accepting glasses until Thanksgiving.  All glasses collected will be given to the Lions 
Club for their world-wide vision program.  

tel:%28951%29%20235-2314
tel:%28951%29%20235-2314

